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It's my belief that mail in voting works just fine. Please leave our mail-in voting alone 

and stop with what apparently is an attempt at disenfranchisement of Oregonians. 

What did some legislator say? Something like, 'It shouldn't be about convenience'. I 

earnestly hope that individual isn't sent to the state house again. 

 

I've worked in the woods in the late 80's until the early 2000s. Drifted into computers 

and networking and living in town. I live in rural Oregon again and am getting older. 

58 now. White male. Disabilities (see, worked in the woods) and a wife with serious 

auto-immune problems. We like vote by mail and seriously wonder why individuals 

would be against it. 

 

Well, my wondering is rooted in history. Probability says this is an attempt to rig a fix 

by the crowd that also adores gerrymandering and de-funding schools. SB 210, by 

rights, should die as a non-starter. 

 

v/r 

robt. 


